fALBUQUERQUE

NV MEXICO {5

July 10, 2002

Mike J. Walla, PE

Walla Engineering, LTD
6100 Indian School Rd. NE
Albuquerque, NM 87110

RE: Lew Wallace Addition Grading and Drainage Plan (J14-D37)
Engineer’s Stamp Dated July 1, 2002

Dear Mr. Walla:

I'have reviewed the above referenced grading and drainage plan received July 1, 2002
and forward the following comment regarding the northwest corner of the site: Due to
the safety risk the City does not allow runoff to drain over sidewalk.

If you have any questions please call me at 924-3982

Sincerely,
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Carlos A. Montoya, PE
City Floodplain Administrator
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